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I am opposed to 1.54 metre variance to the Soleil development. 

When Oceana Parc was built it blocked the late afternoon and early evening sun from our
building. Now with Soleil the sun will be further blocked.  Please oppose the height increase
to this building. It is already too tall.

I know both these extremely tall buildings were approved by the previous Council. For years
now we have been subjected to constant construction noise six days  a week. Enough is
enough. 

Regards

Susan Ellis
606 - 15280 North Bluff Road
White Rock
V4B 3E8
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